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NEW CHOICE BASED MEMBERSHIP MODEL 
AT INVERNESS CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

Inverness Chamber is delighted to reveal that we have 
been working hard behind the scenes on a new choice-
based membership model during the pandemic which 
began roll out to all existing members renewing from the 
start of April this year.

Our choice-based membership model will give you, as a 
member or prospective member, the freedom to choose 
the level of support and engagement you have with 
Inverness Chamber based on the membership package 
which is right for you and the needs of your business. 

We’re really excited to start engaging with you and 
assisting you as we transition to this new and exciting 
framework which we are confident will allow us to 
connect, support and represent you and your business 
more efficiently and more effectively.

Our membership team will be in touch with existing 
members regarding transferring your current membership 
upon your renewal date, however if you wish to change 
your package prior to renewal we can discuss this and if 
you are considering joining ICC and want to know more 
please contact membership@inverness-chamber.co.uk
















